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The Secretariat

Senate Legal and Constitutional Committee

Room S1.61, Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Legcon.sen@aph.gov.au
22 September 2003

Dear Senators,

Please find enclosed the submission to the Inquiry into Legal Aid and Access to Justice from the National Association of Community Legal Centres (NACLC).

NACLC is the peak body for community legal centres (CLCs) across Australia. Our submission endorses all the submissions that you have received from community legal centres and their state associations. NACLC’s submission provides a summary table of recommendations contained in CLC submissions. Attached to it are two documents produced by NACLC in September which we believe are of direct relevance to the Inquiry. They are the document Doing Justice: Acting together to make a difference  and NACLC’s Budget Submission to the Commonwealth for 2004 – 2007, the next CLC funding period.

In addition to the many recommendations contained in NACLC’s submission, we put forward the following recommendations:

1. Development and implementation of a negotiated and agreed upon national legal aid policy.

2. Establishment of a national justice partnership that coordinates the local delivery of legal assistance services.

NACLC requests that we be called upon to appear before the Inquiry.

Thank you for the opportunity that this Inquiry has created to refocus attention on to issues of justice and those that affect the delivery of justice in Australia.

Yours sincerely

Liz O’Brien

National Convenor, NACLC
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